
Every Student, Every Day, a Success 

 

 

April 8, 2024 

 
To: BRSD Volunteers 
From: Rhae-Ann Holoien, Superintendent of Schools 
 
Dear Volunteers: 
 
Subject: Expressing Gratitude during National Volunteer Week, April 14-20 
 
As National Volunteer Week approaches, I wanted to take a moment to express my deepest  
gratitude for your invaluable contributions to our schools and community. From April 14 to 20,  
we celebrate and honor the incredible impact you make each day through your selfless dedication  
and unwavering support. 

Your generosity of time, energy, and expertise enriches the lives of our students, staff, and  
families in countless ways. Whether you're helping in the classroom, organizing events, coaching,  
or lending a helping hand behind the scenes, your efforts are truly appreciated and make a  
profound difference. 

Your commitment to service embodies the spirit of kindness, compassion, and community that  
defines our schools. You inspire us all to strive for excellence and to create a nurturing environment 
where everyone can thrive. 

During this special week, we celebrate you—our extraordinary volunteers—and the positive impact  
you have on shaping future generations. Your dedication exemplifies the power of collective action, 
reminding us of the importance of giving back to our community. 

Thank you for your unwavering support, dedication, and commitment to our schools. Your  
contributions are invaluable, and we are immensely grateful for all that you do. 

Wishing you a joyous and fulfilling National Volunteer Week filled with appreciation and recognition. 

With heartfelt thanks, 

 
Rhae-Ann Holoien 
Superintendent of Schools 
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